
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
The reason for my submission to you is purely personal. 
  
I support the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009 with the mandatory 
labelling of palm oil because I believe I have the right to know what is in the food I eat and the 
products I use.  I choose both food and products based on ingredients. 
  
I was horrified to see what this palm oil greed is doing to the habitats of the Orang-utans and Tigers.  
The people de-treeing the forests have no compassion for the animals at all. 
  
Kind Regards, 
Robyn Knorr 


